Sharon F. Schmidt
6118 Louisville St.
New Orleans, LA 70124

April 7, 2010

Julio Torres .
The Water Company
800 Dakin St., Jefferson. LA 70121

Dear Julio,

Just wanted to tell you how much we are enjoying our water filter. The “feel” of
the water on our skin in the shower is great, but what I love most is the taste and the
ability to drink from any faucet in the house knowing that the water is clean, safe, and
free of impurities. I love the freedom from lugging gallons of bottled water into the
house every week and then having to store it.

‘Thank you for introducing us to a wonderful product and lifestyle change. The
water [ilter has been a blessing as well as money well spent.

Sincerely,
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